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Mike Taylor talked to me about this project last summer. At that time I was not really aware 
of the scale of environmental destruction that the excavation work would entail. Now, 
talking to my neighbors who have talked to the contractor, I am very concerned about the 
impacts and not convinced that the benefits would outweigh the costs. I have not seen 
flooding on Same Old Road so I’m not sure what the problem is that this huge project aims 
to correct.  

Can we have a meeting including the City, the affected neighbors and the contractor to get 
a fuller understanding of the project’s costs and benefits? Thank you, Carolyn Elder 

 


